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March 28, 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
In accordance with New York State Department of Health’s Subpart 67-4 of Title 10 of the 
Codes, Rules and Regulations of New York State, all school districts are required to complete the 
second round of lead testing of all water outlets used for drinking and cooking.  Under this 
directive, first draw water samples were to be collected between January 1st and December 31st 
of 2025.  
 
As you may know, Brewster’s school buildings operate using a well system, which is regulated 
and inspected by the Putnam County Department of Health. That being said, on March 4, 2025,  
water samples were drawn from each of our school buildings, and sent to an independent 
laboratory for testing. 
 
Results from this testing were received from the laboratory on March 13, 2025.  Out of 195 
outlets tested, all came back within the acceptable limits, with the exception of 12.  These outlets 
have been taken out of service and will be remediated before being placed back in service.      
 
The results of this lead testing, as required by legislation, are posted on our District’s website, 
under the Facilities Department tab. 
 
We appreciate your continued support as we work to ensure the health, safety and welfare of all 
children and staff.​
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Glen Freyer 
Director of Facilities 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

https://www.brewsterschools.org/Page/2888

